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Griffith City Council received $2.1 million in funding from the NSW Government’s Restart 

NSW Water Security for Regions program for Council’s installation of sewerage 

infrastructure for the villages of Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang. 

Construction works commenced on site in February 2018 and are due for completion in late 

2018. 

Reticulation network completed to date 

The pressure sewer pipe network in the streets of the three villages, including the transfer 

mains to the Griffith Water Reclamation Plant and LW1 Pump Station at Lake Wyangan, 

have now been installed and pressure tested. 

Inlet works at the Griffith Water Reclamation Plant is compete and LW1 Pump Station at 

Lake Wyangan is nearing completion with final commissioning of the inflow pinch valves and 

flow meters yet to be finalised. 

Property Installation Works 

The Contractor, Hills 2 Harbor Plumbing, has installed most of the collection tanks in both 

Tharbogang and Nericon and will soon be progressing to Lake Wyangan. 

Installation of the 240-volt supply cable from the customer’s meter board, or sub board, with 

a dedicated circuit breaker for the supply of power to the control panel is being carried out by 

local electrical sub-contractor, Ben Betts of Watts Tripping Electrical, who is currently 

working in the Tharbogang village and will progress to the Nericon and Lake Wyangan. 

The contractor will make contact with each property owner prior to the electrical installation 

works to arrange access for Ben as he progresses through the villages. 

Management of excess spoil 

Owners of properties that have had the tank installed, may notice that there is a stockpile of 

excess soil that was left after the works. This material will be used at the conclusion of the 

drainage phase when the decommissioning of the septic tank is done, and during final 

reinstatement works.  

If the soil stockpile is causing any concerns, the landowner is encouraged to contact the 

contractor and discuss the matter and options. 



There may be some residue soil at the conclusion of the works that will either be removed by 

the contractor or is available to the customer by agreement. 

Program for drainage works 

Completion of the drainage works and commissioning of the pressure sewer system for the 

properties is scheduled to commence mid July 2018 starting in Tharbogang and again 

progressing through the villages. 

The contractor will be in contact with each customer prior to the works to arrange access 

and respond to any queries. If customers require any additional information regarding timing 

or process they can call Robert on 0417 592075 or Council on (02) 6962 8100 

Construction works at the park in Lake Wyangan 

Installation of the tank in the park at Lake Wyangan was carried out on Tuesday 12 June 

2018 
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